
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Governors and Friends, 

 

Welcome back to a new academic year. I was delighted to see our children and families in our playground 

on Monday morning after the long summer break. Together with our Leadership Team and all staff I look 

forward to working with you again to ensure ‘good and better learning through good and better teaching for 

our pupils.’  

 

Jan M Bless - Headteacher  

                  

PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CENTRE   

NEWSLETTER 10th September 2014 
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Dates for your Calendar 
 

‘Meet the Teacher’ session followed by a presentation by the School Leadership Team on our School Vision 

and School Improvement Plan 

All staff are keen to present how they will be working with your child and yourselves this year. We invite you to 

the following ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions next week in the Square Hall: 

Monday 15.09 at 9am – 10am for Years 4 and 5  

Monday 15.09 at 6pm – 7.30 pm for Year 6 – also discussed will be the Secondary School Transfer and School 

Journey  

Tuesday 16.09 at 9 am – 10am for Years 1, 2 and 3  

 

First Headteacher’s Award – cinema visits in November 

We have again secured tickets for all pupils from Years 1 to 6 to visit the cinema in November. All we ask is 

that our pupils stay on Gold by following our school values and rules, wear the correct uniform (black shoes 

without coloured soles and laces) and have no or minimal detentions or escorted lunches. Last year a few 

pupils unfortunately missed this event. Let’s make an effort so that all will attend this year. 

Value of this Month: RESPONSIBILITYRESPONSIBILITYRESPONSIBILITYRESPONSIBILITY 

We are beginning the new school year with a fresh set of ‘Values’ to explore.  During September the children 

and staff will reflect on the Value RESPONSIBILITY.  The children will discuss how our LEARNERS Values and the 

‘Golden Rules’ require them to be responsible.  Together we will learn how being a responsible ‘Gold Medal 

Learner’ will have a positive impact on the children’s progress in their new class.  Our intention is to help the 

children understand that when they take responsibility for their learning, behaviour, homework, PE kit, school 

uniform, book bag and library book…they change their experience and progress at school.   

Mrs Stylli - P4C, Values & PSHE Co-ordinator.                     

Teaching staff for 2014 – 2015 

EYFS:   Miss Glonek - Nursery, Miss Briancourt - Yellow, Miss Caikina - Orange, Miss O’Neill - Purple,                       

Mrs Tootill - Achievement Leader 

Years 1,2:  Mrs Stylli and Miss Ashby -1S, Miss Kurt - 1K, Miss Alim - 1A, Miss Russell - 2Ru, Miss Matthews and  

Miss Cuthbert - 2M, Mrs Richie - 2Ri, Mrs Sluter - Rainbow, Mrs Thambiah - Reading Recovery,  

Mrs Neocleous - Numbers Count, Mrs Scales - Phonics, Mrs Redmore - Achievement Leader  

Year 3:  Mrs Fletcher - 3F, Mr Deenoo - 3D, Miss Green - 3G, Mr Uribarri - interventions,  

Miss Clarke - Deputy Headteacher and Achievement Leader 

Year 4:  Mrs Hammond - 4H, Mrs Sultan 4S, Mrs Newman - interventions, Miss Paddon - Assistant  

Headteacher and Achievement Leader 

Year 5:  Mrs Gilfillian - 5G, Mr Noakes - 5N, Mrs Lawal - 5L, Mrs Vourloumis - Assistant Headteacher and  

Achievement Leader 

Year 6:        Mrs Blake - 6B, Ms Hopkinson - 6H, Mrs Ayer - 6A, Mrs Frith - interventions, Mr Taylor – Deputy  

Headteacher and Achievement Leader 


